
 

Akhanda Bhajans 
November 09, 2019, 6:00 pm to November 10, 2019, 6:00 pm 

Sanathana Dharma Temple & Cultural Center at 

15311 Pioneer Blvd.,Norwalk, 90650 

Today we are having non-stop twenty-four-hour global devotional singing (the Akhanda Bhajan) by 

Sai devotees all over the world. This is being done, not for the sake of one individual, one nation, 

or one community. It is for the welfare of humanity as a whole. 

The bhajans that are sung permeate the ether in the form of sound waves and fill the entire 

atmosphere. Thereby, the whole environment gets purified. Breathing in this purified atmosphere, 

our hearts get purified. Reciting the Lord's name is a process of give and take. Singing the Lord"s 

name should become an exercise in mutual sharing of joy and holiness. It should be remembered 

that the sounds we produce reverberate in the atmosphere. They remain permanently in the ether 

as waves and outlast the individual uttering the sounds. 

Sri Sathya Sai Baba 

For further information, please call: 

Pravin Wagh  (949)307-7967  Or  Sri Jeevaprakash  (949)285-0822  


